
 

 

ADDENDUM #2 
 
 
DATE: December 17, 2024   
 
TO:  Prospective Proposers 
 
RE:  Addendum #2 
  Selection of a Construction Manager(s) at Risk 
  Tyler Junior College     
  RFP #25-02 
 
NOTICE TO PROPOSERS: 
 
This Addendum forms a part of the Notice to Bidders.  Acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in 
the space provided on the Proposal Form.  Failure to do so may subject Proposer to disqualification. 
 
Page 5 of the RFP:  An initial inquiry period is hereby firmly set for all interested respondents to 
perform a detailed review of the proposal documents and to submit any written questions relative 
thereto.  TJC is always conscious and extremely appreciative of your time and effort in preparing 
this proposal.  Without exception, all questions regarding this RFP must be submitted in writing 
by email only to Dana Ballard, Director, Campus & Procurement Services, at dbal@tjc.edu and 
received by the deadline to receive written inquires date set forth above. Inquiries shall not be 
entertained thereafter. 
 
 
Do not contact either Architectural Firm directly.  
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